
  
 

WATERTOWN FIRE DISTRICT | 24 DEFOREST STREET | WATERTOWN, CT  06795 | P: 860-274-6332 

WATERTOWN FIRE DISTRICT 

Monthly Water Fees 

  

CLASS A: RESIDENTIAL SCHEDULE   

 

For the first 3500 gallons     $25.92     

All over 3500 gallons      $5.32  per 1000 gallons      

Minimum charge per residential unit    $25.92 

 

SPECIAL RATE: BULK METERED SALES TO TOWN OF WATERTOWN 

 

For the first 3500 gallons     $32.40 

All over 3500 gallons      $6.6555 per 1000 gallons 

 

CLASS B: COMMERCIAL AND INDUSTRIAL SCHEDULE                       

 

For the first 7000 gallons     $51.84 

All over 7000 gallons                 $6.70        per 1000 gallons      

Minimum charge per meter     $51.84      

 

CLASS C:  FIRE PROTECTION SCHEDULE: Flat rates payable in advance on 

January 1 and July 1 of each year. 

                                                                                                                        

Public Hydrants, Semi-Annual    $198.00     

Private Hydrants, yard, Semi-Annual    $198.00     

 

Private Fire Service 

Connection size                                                      Semi-Annual                 

2-inch or less                                                                $26.00                                                      

4-inch                                                                           $106.00                                                    

6-inch                                                                          $238.00                                                    

8-inch                                                                          $422.00                                                    

10-inch                                                                        $660.00                                                    

12-inch                                                                        $950.00                                                  

 

 
Schedule of Water Rates approved by the Fire District Commission on April 12, 2021. Effective with the first 

billing of Fiscal Year 2022. 


